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Timetable:

April 2023
Site investigations

June-July 2023
Enabling works begin.
Site perimeter and 
commence earthworks

Update 4

Development Overview – CGI by Gilling Dodd Architects

oThis is the latest update on our plans to build a new 54-bed 
mental health hospital in Mount View Street, Bexhill.

During April, we will carry out some more site investigations, 
these include further archaeological works, groundwater 
monitoring and subsoil properties testing.

We are now compiling all the evidence we need to satisfy the 
conditions set out by Rother District Council as part of the 
planning permission. You can see details of these on the 
planning portal at: www.rother.gov.uk

This means that we will aim to start work on Monday 19 June, 
pending Local Authority and NHS governance approvals.

http://www.rother.gov.uk/


Site operations hours:

7:30am to 5pm or dusk.

Kier project office
A container will be on site where our Site 
Manager will be located.

Kier local office
Platinum House, Sussex Manor Business 
Park, Gatwick Road, Crawley, RH10 9NH

Keeping you informed:
To find out more now, then please check out 
the Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation 
Trust website:
New Mental Health Hospital for Bexhill: 
Redesigning Inpatient Services: East 
Sussex 
(RIS:ES) | Sussex Partnership NHS 
Foundation Trust
Or Email the Trust at: 
esxccg.eastsussex.mh@nhs.net

Our QR Code for more information:

Or you can email Kier at: 
RISES.community@kier.co.uk

Thank you!

Our first activities will be to:

• install fences around the perimeter and create a 
site entrance,

• deliver some welfare units to provide washing 
and toilet facilities for our workers,

• start earth movements such as digging, filling 
and compacting to create stable surfaces for 
construction.
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We would also like to say thanks to everyone who 
came along to our "Meet the Contractor" event on 
Thursday 9 March.

It was great to see so many of you turn up and give 
us the opportunity to answer your questions.

Hopefully, you went away better informed about our 
plans and you know where we are if you still have 
any concerns.

So please, don't hesitate to get in touch.

Next Update in May

https://www.sussexpartnership.nhs.uk/new-mental-health-hospital-bexhill-redesigning-inpatient-services-east-sussex-rises
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